Town of Bristol, Rhode Island
Department of Community Development

10 Court Street
Bristol, R1 02809
www.bristolri.us
401-253-7000
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TO: The Honorable Town Council > § =
Melissa Cordeiro, Clerk / I
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FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director % M / z W
Edward M. Tanner, Principal Planner . %%
RE: San Francisco Street el

Request for “No Overnight Parking” Sign

It is the recommendation of the Department of Community Development that the Town Council
consider adoption of an ordinance to limit parking within a portion of San Francisco Street right of way
to daytime hours only. The area in question was recently constructed by the developer of the San
Francisco Street extension subdivision and consists of a relatively small gravel parking area off the north
side of the paved roadway (see attached photograph). This area was constructed with the intention of
creating a parking area for a walking trail into the Perry-Tavares Farm open space. We recommend that
the parking area be posted for “no overnight parking”. We further request that the Town Council add this
request to the agenda for the June 1, 2022 meeting.

CC: Steven Contente, Town Administrator

TOWN COUNGIL
JUN - 12022

MEETING







TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk
10 Court Street
Bristol, RI 02809
Tel. 401-253-7000
Fax. 401-253-2647
Email:Mcordeiro@bristolr.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO: Steven Contente
TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM: Melissa Cordeiro
COUNCIL CLERK

DATE: May 19, 2022

RE: (Department of Community Development) re Request
for Council consideration to draft an ordinance for
parking restrictions on a portion of San Francisco
Street.

May we please have your recommendation or the recommendation
of the department head you deem appropriate in order for
the Council to review the request at the regular Town
Council Meeting to be held on June 1, 2022.

Please note that all council items are due at 12PM noon one
week prior to the meeting. All and any items received after
the deadline will be held until the next council agenda.

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt reply.

Attachment



